
 

 

 

         Moorside Newsletter  

Parents’ Evening, Science Week, Maths Day and World Book Day 

What a brilliant and incredibly exciting half term! World Book Day, British Science Week, 
Parents’ Evening, Moorside Mingles, International Maths Day and our Easter Egg Bonanza 

just to name a few… Special visitors from jaw dropping Scientists to Guinness World Record 
Holders and everything in between. I would like to thank you all you for your continued sup-
port and engagement with all of our school events and activities, we have seen an increased 
number of Parents and Carers supporting us on Trips and offering to volunteer during school 
time with our library and readers this term. I have also included the overwhelmingly positive 
feedback that you all shared over our two-day Parents’ Evening with over 170 responses 
from families (please see the other side of this Newsletter for the highlights!) Based on the 
feedback you shared, we are going to look at after school clubs again as all teachers are 
already currently running a club over a term each 
year. We will also look at the possibility of using 
our parent helpers and ’Parent Voice’ group who 
have a DBS to support us.  

@MoorsidePA #MoorsidePA on Twitter 

(X) and check out Class Dojo!  

Nursery have been focussing heavily on emotion-

al regulation linked to ’Zones’ and Reception 

have been working hard to prepare their outdoor 

provision for the summer term—they have lots of 

wonderful learning opportunities ready for after 

half-term. Year 1 have been busy experiencing lots of interesting Science learning linked to 

plants and have even managed to grow their own! Year 2 had a special delivery 10 little 

eggs to hatch and Year 3 visited Tatton Park for a Stone Age 

to Iron Age workshop. Year 4 visited the Palace Theatre for a 

Horrible Histories production and Year 5 have been baking up 

a storm during the ‘Bake Off’ ready for Droylsden Academy. 

Year 6 have been hard at work preparing for their SATs in 

May but have also managed to enjoy World Book Day and 

create some incredible World War Air Raid Shelters.   

 

 

 

Class Dojo Changes and New Term Dates 

Confirmed  

The Trust are implementing some new changes re-
garding teacher parent messaging (please see page 
3 for the letter from the Trust). This important 
change will take effect after the Easter break and is 
a decision that has been made by the Trust across 
all 32 of its primary schools. 

I am pleased to announce that that finalised term dates have been agreed and can be found 
on page 4 of this Newsletter. This will mean that the October half term will now last for 2 
weeks and that the Easter break will reduce to 10 days for the next year academic year.  

 

Overall School Attendance is 95.1% 

Class Attendance 

Nursery 93% 

RB 92% 

RC 91% 
1F 96% 
1L 95% 
2C 95% 
2R 95% 
3B 96% 
3P 97% 
4B 94% 
4W 94% 
5P 96% 
5W 97% 
6C 93% 
6R 94% 



 

 

Moorside Newsletter  

Events, Inset and Fundrais-
ing 

Thank you for your generous 

donations and support this 

half term towards ‘Comic Re-

lief’, ’World Book Day’  and 

‘International Maths Day’  

Moorside Curriculum  

Nursery — Fantasy and 

Adventure 

Reception — Heroes 

Year 1 — Chester Zoo 

Year 2 —  Monarchs  

Year 3 — Roman Britain  

Year 4 —  The Mayans 

Year 5 —  India 

Year 6 —  SATs support 

 

  



 

 



 

 


